
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 5, 2018 
 
 

Kris Kreutz, Interim Executive Director 
University of Arizona Campus Health 
1124 E Lowell Street 
Tucson, AZ 85721 
 
Dear Kris and UA Campus Health Services colleagues,  
 
Congratulations on attaining the venerable age of 100 years! At UA Libraries, we know 
students need many types of support to be successful. Your hard work keeps our students 
healthy and safe, so they can accomplish their academic goals. 
 
No doubt you receive sincere appreciation from your student patients all the time. Let me take 
this opportunity to extend a sincere thank you from all of us at UA Libraries. We are proud to 
be your partners in serving UA students. 
 
With admiration, 

 
Shan Sutton 
Dean of University Libraries 
Katheryne B. Willock Endowed Chair 
 


